
Join us for the 2024 Transportation Safety Summit, where regional stakeholders, including 
local, state, and federal agencies, will come together to review and guide the development of 
our comprehensive safety plan. This summit is an essential platform for collaboration and 
discussion to enhance the safety of our transportation systems.

The DCHC MPO is developing a Safe Streets for All Action Plan to enhance transit, pedestrian, 
bicyclist, and roadway safety in the region. This plan will identify safety deficiencies and guide 
the creation of strategies to improve transportation safety.

8:00 A.M. - 
8:30 A.M.

8:30 A.M. - 
9:15 A.M.

9:30 A.M. - 
10:15 A.M.

10:15 A.M. - 
10:30 A.M.

10:30 A.M. - 
11:15 A.M.

11:15 A.M. - 
12:00 P.M.

Registration

Opening Remarks-  
Roadway Safety

Breakout 
Session 1 

Refreshment 
Break

Breakout 
Session 2 

Event Closing:
Takeaways & Next Steps

NORTH CAROLINA CENTRAL UNIVERSITY NURSING BUILDING

Durham-Chapel Hill-Carrboro MPO

1402 S Alston Ave, Durham 27707

8:30 A.M. to 12:00 P.M.

EVENT DETAILS

EVENT OVERVIEW

EVENT AGENDA

TRANSPORTATION
SAFETY SUMMIT

Please RSVP by October 1st 2024

Project webpage: 

DCHC MPO Vision Zero Action Plan

Contact: Colleen McGue 

colleen.mcgue@dchcmpo.org

OCT 
8th 

2024

https://www.dchcmpo.org/what-we-do/programs-plans/safety-security

